
 

 
 

23/09/2022 

School Uniform  
 

It is so lovely to see so many families and children showing Respect for our school by wearing school 
uniform each day and wearing PE uniform on PE day. 

 
PE  

As the Autumnal weather begins please make sure that on PE days your child is wearing appropriate PE 
kit for outdoor PE. 

 
Navy blue joggers, white PE T-Shirt and either blue hoody or school jumper. 

 

 

Attendance  
SAM the Dog would love to come to our school to visit the classes where attendance is over 97%.  

SAM came to visit Badgers 2 class earlier this half term because they had 2 weeks of 100% 

attendance. ABSOLUTELY AMAZING!! 

Lets try really hard to come to school everyday so that SAM can come to visit very, very soon!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAM says that coming to school everyday helps children to feel safe in class, as missing school 

can make us feel lost in our learning, and helps us to be the best that we can possibly be. 

Important Dates  
 

Stay and Read  
We are inviting our grown ups into classrooms at the start of a session to spend 15 minutes reading 

our reading books. These sessions will be taking place each half term and our first session for Rabbits, 
Otters and Foxes will take place on  

 
Wednesday 5th October.  

 
On this morning please come into class with your child at the start of the day and enjoy reading 

together. 
 
 

Families are invited to join us for  
Story time with Mrs Littlewood 

Friday 7th October 2.30pm         Year 2        pupils in Foxes and Otters  
 

Friday 14th October 2.20pm         Year 1         pupils in Rabbits and Otters  
 

Friday 21st October 2.30pm        Reception          pupils in Badgers 1 & 2  
 

We look forward to seeing you at these events!! 
 

"Where children are at the heart of every decision to inspire brighter 

futures" 
Respect, Responsibility, Recognition and Resilience 


